
FLORIDA 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of CFO Directive 2020-07, which established a 
temporary licensing process to address the lack of examination availability due to 
COVID-19, Florida will cease accepting applications for temporary licenses as of 
the close of business November 10, 2020. Questions may be addressed to 
AgentLicensing@MyFloridaCFO.com. 
 
 
Matt Tamplin 
Assistant Director 
Division of Insurance Agent & Agency Services 
Florida Department of Financial Services 
Representing Chief Financial Officer Jimmy Patronis 
(850) 413-5496 | Matt.Tamplin@MyFloridaCFO.com 
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